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Price Increase Announcement - Effective Date: April 5th, 2021

The Croker Division of Fire-End & Croker Corporation is implementing a price increase effective April 5th,
2021. We will do our best to minimize the impact of these supplier-based increases, driven in part by
increased costs in raw materials, production costs, and freight. We anticipate an increase of
approximately 4-7% for affected products.

More information will be provided in the weeks ahead, and we will distribute updated pricing guides as
soon as possible. Please contact me with any questions regarding this announcement. As always, thank
you for your continued business and support of Croker products during these volatile market conditions.

Sincerely,

Peter Levine

Croker Division

Fire-End & Croker Corporation
www.croker.com
800-759-FIRE

Email: plevine@croker.com
Direct: (914) 909-5875




